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London, September 1976

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Tapani Tapanainen has worked for us as a recording engineer

in our Mobile Recording Studio from 1l4th February 1973 through
30th August 1974 and after this, while carrying out his studies,
taken part on our demanding Tours and Recording Sessions in
Europe until September 1976.

Unfortunately he has to leave us and we would like to advise you
that in the time he has been with us he has been a most efficient,
thorough and capable worker. In most cases he has been in

charge of our Mobile Studio and alongside working during normal
recording periods, he has been deeply involved with the acoustical
and functional renewals on the Mobile for 1974-1975. During
these times we have had only good reports about his work and
personality.

We are sorry to see him go but wish him well and every success,
and we are sure that whoever employs him will be most happy with
their decision.

1l

Tan A.R. Stewart

Company Secretary
THE MOBILE STUDIO LIMITED

Distributed through Atlantic Records




